Harrison County School District
Mitchell King, Superintendent 
11072 Highway 49
Gulfport, MS 39503
(228) 539-6500
Fax (228) 539-6507


To:		Sun Herald 
From:		Jodi Trosclair
Date:		July 20, 2022
Re:		Advertisement for Sealed Proposals




PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The Harrison County School District Board of Education will accept sealed bid proposals for Online Speech Language Pathology (SLP) Services.
All proposals must be submitted to the Office of the Superintendent of Education, at 11072 Highway 49, Gulfport, MS 39503 no later than 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, August 10, 2022.  
Bid Packets with complete specifications may be obtained at the Harrison County School District Special Services Center. You may contact Dr. Dawn Hearn at dhearn@harrison.k12.ms.us or call (228) 832-9344. The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any formalities. 

Witness my signature this 20th day of July 2022. 

						Signed: Mitchell King, Superintendent
						Mitchell King, Superintendent

To appear in paper on 	July 25, 2022 
				August 1, 2022

